From: Zack Katona

To: Sarah Dinovo
Subject: Recommendation for Reappointment of Dustin Nanna to Planning Commission
Date: Thursday, June 27, 2024 10:20:35 AM

Dear Members of City Council,

I am writing to express my strong support for the reappointment of Dustin Nanna to the
Planning Commission. Dustin is a life-long resident of Delaware and has been passionate
about supporting the community for as long as I can remember him (20+ years). In all of my
interactions with him in the 6+ years of his official service, he has shown

unwavering enthusiasm for the roles he has occupied and has a refreshing positive outlook for
all things Delaware. I believe that he is a great representative of the citizens here, and any
commission or board would be lucky to have him.

Thank you for your attention and consideration of this matter.

Respectfully,
Zack Katona
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